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The Vieux Carre Commission does hereby certify that it is unable to hold a 

commission meeting under regular quorum requirements due to Covid-19. On 

authority of the Governor under Section 4 of Proclamation Number JBE 2020-30 the 

April 1st Commission meeting will be held via teleconference on Wednesday, April 

1, 2020, at 1 pm. All efforts will be made to provide for observation and input by 

members of the public. 

 

_______________________ 

Bryan Block 

Executive Director, Vieux Carre Commission 
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